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European Secretariat, 272A, West End Lane, N.W.6

ES / 421. EO            28th June 1962

Mr. W. Rümpel
Freie Deutsche Jugend,
Unter den Linden 36 - 38
Berlin W 8

Dear Mr. Rümpel,

You will certainly recall meeting our international vice-president, Mr. Chris Hollaender, at the 
occasion of the Youth Forum in Moscow last year. The year before, Mr. Henri Majewski, also 
representing then our organisation, met Mr. Irina Kuntz, General Secretary of the F.D.J.

At both these meetings, problems of co-operation and exchange of volunteers between our two 
organisations were discussed and promising conclusions were reached.

In the course of a journey to Helsinki, Moscow, Warsaw and Germany, I plan to stop on August 17th in 
Berlin and I should be very glad if we could meet and continue these fruitful discussions in order to 
study plans of collaboration in the years to come.

As I shall be leaving London on July 26th, I should be grateful if you could let me know if a meeting 
between us could be arranged on August 17th, as soon as convenient.

Yours cincerely,

Roger Briottet
European Secretary,
Service Civil International
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